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Harvest Turkey Supper 
Turkey, mashed potatoes and all the fixings 

Apple Crisp à la mode 
Saturday, October 14, 2017, 5 – 7 p.m. 

in The Red House 

$10.00 
 

Calendar 
 

Sun., Oct. 1st  10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Elaine Bomford 

 

Sun., Oct. 8th  10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Sandra Whippie  

 

Sat., Oct. 14th   5 - 7p.m. Harvest Turkey Supper in The Red House 

 

Sun., Oct. 15th  10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest speaker, Keith Penniman 

 

Sun., Oct. 22nd  10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Elaine Bomford 

 

Sun., Oct. 22nd  Noon  Annual Meeting in The Red House 

 

Sun., Oct. 29th  10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Barbro Hasson 

 

Sun., Nov. 5th  10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Elaine Bomford 
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Upcoming Events 

 

Please visit our website, www.uuwilton.org, during the month for additions to the event calendar.   

 

A Red House Tea Time is back. It is held every Thursday from 10 a.m. to Noon. 

 

Harvest Turkey Dinner - Saturday, October 14, 5 to 7 p.m.. Cost is $10.00. Turkey, stuffing, mashed 

potatoes, gravy, vegetables, rolls, beverages, and Apple Crisp with ice cream for dessert.  

 

Annual Meeting - October 22nd at Noon in The Red House. 

 

Veteran's Day Italian Dinner - Saturday, November 11, 5-7 p.m. Italian buffet dinner. Cost is $9.00. 

Veterans will receive a discount.  

 

 

 

Notes 

 

The Red House driveway has been repaved. 

 

The Red House sign has been replaced, raised up a little higher, and the post installed in cement. 

 

Installation of new outlets in both the small and large dining rooms continues.  

 

 

Thank you to all those who have agreed to receive The Apple Tree via email.  Others who 

wish to do so may contact David & Marcia Potter at admin@uuwilton.org. 

http://www.uuwilton.org/
http://www.uuwilton.org/
mailto:admin@uuwilton.org

